
 

 

We will be hosting a coffee morning, in aid of 

Macmillan, to raise money to support the 

excellent work that this charity does. 

All are welcome to join us! 

 

When:  Thursday 26th September 

Where: St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School Hall 

          Time:    10:15am – 11:15am 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 


